KANE COUNTY

DIVISION of TRANSPORTATION

Carl Schoedel, P.E.
Director of Transportation
County Engineer

41W011 Burlington Road
Si. Charles, IL 80175
Phone: (630) 584-1171
Fax: (630) 584-5239

July 15, 2010

PRESS RELEASE

On Monday, July 19th and Tuesday, July 20th, between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Bliss
Road at Windsor Drive in Sugar Grove lilinois will be reduced to one lane in a single direction to aliow
for utility relocation work. Please anticipate increased travel times and exercise caution while traveling
through the work zone. Your cooperation and patience is greatly appreciated.

Any questions or concerns may be directed to the Kane County Division of Transportation:
Paul Holcomb, Chief of Design (630) 584-1170
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